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From: cityclerk
Subject: FW: 7348 Caribou

From: Rhonda Karvali
Sent: Saturday, August 9, 2025 10:35 PM 
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: 7348 Caribou 

I am writing to disagree with anything more than a single family dwelling going on that lot. I live kitty 
corner and I don't want to look out my living room and have up to two 3 story homes right there. Is there 
not an easement on that property like the newer house 7314 Caribou,which has part of the easement on 
the back corner of their property. We as tax payers should have say in who even buys these older trailers/ 
homes when certain people/ companies are buying up as much as they can in the area and building god 
awful homes.We don't need any more huge homes in the area please not let this pass.  
Rhonda Karvali  
7315 Caribou Road
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